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Communication of 15 December 2005 from the 
Permanent Mission of Japan to the Agency 

regarding the Implementation of the "Guidance 
on the Import and Export of Radioactive 

Sources" in Japan 
 

 

 

 

 

The Director General has received a letter from the Resident Representative of Japan dated 
15 December 2005 providing information about the implementation of the “Guidance on the Import 
and Export of Radioactive Sources” in Japan. 

In light of the wish expressed in the letter, its text is attached hereto.
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